
Our school calculation policy sets out a clear progression throughout the school for the teaching and 
learning of the four number operations, which are in line with the new curriculum. It shows the 
expectations for the end of each school year which we are keen to share with you during the 
informal workshops.   
 
We hope that you would find the workshop beneficial, so that you, as parents, can see how your 
child is learning to calculate whilst at school. This will then help you to support your child in a similar 
way at home. 
 
Dates of Workshops: 
 
 
Foundation     –        Tuesday 19th January 2016       2.25 – 2.55 
KS1 -        Thursday 21st January 2016   2.25 – 2.55 
KS2 -        Tuesday 26th January 2016    2.25 – 2.55 
 

 


